
【英語】 
 2021.10.14 

Dear Parents,          
                           Tsu City Board of Education   

 

Regarding infection with the New Corona Virus 
 
Please take measures against infectious diseases at home and be sure to strictly follow the 
instructions below. 
 
１ Be sure to record you and your family members’ temperature and cold symptoms (if 

any) every morning. 
Fill out the Health Observation Card and please tell your child to bring it to school 
every day. 

 
２ Please regrain your child from going to school if they have cold sympoms such as fever, 

cough, or sore throat. 
 

３ In the event that your child is tested or comes into close contact with COVID-19 and 
was instructed to stay at home by the Health Center, please notify the school and/or the 
kindergarten.  
The child must stay at home until the date designated by the Health Center. 
 

４ In the event that a family member is tested for COVID-19, please be sure to notify the 
school and/or the kindergarten. 

The child must stay at home until the family member’s test result is available. 

 

５ In the event that a family member comes into close contact and is instructed to stay 

home by the Health Center, please contact the school or kindergarten. 

The child must also stay home during the period of time the family member is instructed 

to stay home. 

 
６ Be sure to notify the school and/or the kindergarten as soon as possible if your child or 

a family member is tested positive for COVID-19. 


